Rafi Miah

Dear Planning Officer,

| have seen this notice of planning and wish to object to this.
My reasons are 2:

o« This is, in effect, a retrospective planning application which attempts to attain legal cover for an act already
committed (from 23/2/22). That is to say, that the owner of the restaurant went ahead and installed the sign
without permission. This is the oldest game in the book and usually works. | think that all retrospective
applications should be refused as a matter of policy.

oc  This sign will project beyond the front of the building and be illuminated. This is a residential neighbourhood and
not Piccadilly Circus and | do not think it appropriate to the character of the neighbourhood.

I would be grateful for your acknowledgment of receipt of this e-mail.
Yours faithfully,

Meta Zimmeck

33 Queen Alexandra Mansions

Judd Street
London WC1H 9DQ,



